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Pricing Advisory 
 

UPDATE to Westbound General Rate Increase 
 
As an update to our July 13, 2001 Stack Facts #216 announcing a 
Westbound General rate increase of $25 we failed to mention one further 
exclusion to the increase: 
 
The increase will NOT apply to PSQ's issued on or after 7/16/01. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this announcement please contact your 
appropriate business development or pricing representative. 
 


